
Water Break on 400 Block of 7th Ave SE (4/12/24)
News Release Date
03-12-2024

There is a water break on teh 400 block of 7th Avenue SE today, 3/12/24.  Water service will be
restored as soon as repairs are complete.  We apologize for any inconvenience that has caused.

https://www.cityofcutbank.org/public-works/page/water-break-400-block-7th-ave-se-41224

